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Spring has sprung and with it has come a lot of exciting 
news for the upcoming quarter! As you may have heard 
we are going to get a Dollar General in town! We also are 
looking forward to the Inman Car Show and Spring Festival 
on April 23rd. The last day of school for our Inman  
students will be May 12th, and we want to send a big  
congratulations to the Class of 2022! Go Teutons!  
 

The next few months will be very busy here at PVH! April 
will see us celebrating the resurrection of our Lord Easter 
Sunday. May brings along Mothers Day on May 8th and 
Memorial Day on the 30th of the month. Happy Mothers 
Day to all our resident and staff mothers! We will be  
celebrating Nursing Home Week from May 8th-14th. 
Thank you to our amazing staff for all you do! Finally in 
June we will be celebrating the arrival of summer and  
Fathers day! Happy Fathers Day to all our staff and resi-
dent fathers and grandfathers for all your wisdom and 
groan worthy dad jokes! 

(Above) Dessie and Ann pose for a picture while dressed fashionably for 
the occasion as we share love with all our residents and staff in honor 

of Valentine’s Day! 

(Above) Liz, Geri, and Sophia work together to make some  
delicious sugar cookies in Walnut Court! Good job Ladies! 

1 Corinthians 10:13 NLT 

 

The trials in your life are no different from what others experience; and God is 
faithful.  He will not allow the trial to be more than you can stand.  When you 

are tried, He will show you a way out so that you can endure. 
 

Our hearts are disturbed; we feel so helpless. We continue to send so 
many prayers heavenward about situations that disturb us. We beseech 
our Lord, “Please hasten to help us. Please hurry to help those in need.”  
We have completed the second year of Covid restrictions; we have en-
dured neighborhood quarantines and face masks. We have been vaccinat-
ed three times; and it is effective, for which we thank the Lord. 
 

Now, Russia has made an invasion into Ukraine. Yes, it is thousands of 
miles away; but we feel it. The people look very much like our neighbors, 
like us. To date, over 3 million people have fled the country for the safety 
of their families, leaving husbands and fathers behind to fight in a war, 
seemingly doomed to failure, defeat, and probable death for many.  May 
we never forget their anguish. May we continually send our prayers heav-
enward in their behalf, even as the Lord Jesus Christ prayed, “Holy Father, 
protect them by the power of Your name!” (John 17:11). 
 

Now, News at the PVH Home: Each Wednesday at 12:30 P.M. Chaplain 
teaches a Bible Class at the First Commons, next to the coffee shop.  The 
class is currently studying Colossians, chapter 3, a very practical section of 
scripture. We welcome YOU to our fellowship. Each week, a new 25-

minute message may be viewed on PVH Channel Two, presented by Chap-
lain, which may be viewed at any time of the day. 
 

Recently two of our friends and loved ones passed on to receive their 
eternal reward: 1) Barbara Cozine on March 7, and 2) Brenda Whisenhunt 
on March 11. What an encouragement for believers today to remember 
these words from the Bible: “Therefore, there is laid up for me the crown 
of righteousness, which the Lord, the righteous Judge, will give to me on 
that Day, and not to me only, but also to all who have loved His appear-
ing” (2 Timothy 4:8). 
 

Have a great month ushering in SPRING! 

 

Chaplain Dave Denlinger 

Phone (620)585-6411 

Fax (620)585-6504 

Home Health (620)585-6811 

 



Resident Rights 

 

• Right to receive notices orally (spoken) and in writing (including Braille as 
needed) in a format and language he/she understands including: 

• Right to be notified of changes including notification of resident representa-
tive: 

 - Accident involving resident which results in injury and has potential 
 for requiring physician intervention 

 - Significant change in resident’s physical, mental or psychosocial status 

 - Need to alter treatment significantly 

 - Development of a life-threatening condition 

 - Development of medical complications or adverse event(s) 
 - Decision to transfer or discharge resident from facility 

• Right to manage his/her financial affairs including right to know, in advance, 
what charges facility may impose against a resident’s personal funds 

• Right to keep and use personal belongs and property if possessions do not 
interfere with rights, health or safety of other residents of facility 

• Facility will not impose a charge against the personal funds of a resident for 
any item or service for which payment is made under Medicaid or Medicare; 
facility may charge resident for requested services that are more expensive 
than or in excess of covered services including but not limited to: 

 - Nursing Services 

 - Food and Nutrition 

 - Activity Program 

 - Room/Bed Maintenance 

 - Routine Personal hygiene items and services required to meet the 
 needs of resident 
 - Medically- related social services 

 - Hospice Services elected by resident and pain for under Medicare 
 Hospice Bene fit or paid by Medicaid under State plan 

• Choice of attending physician 

• Privacy and confidentiality 

• Voice grievances to facility or other agency or entity that hears grievances 
without discrimination or reprisal and without fear of discrimination or   
reprisal 

           Our Mission:  
It is the mission of Pleasant View Home to provide a safe, comfortable, 

Christian environment where individuals may recover as well as live life to 
the fullest. 

Above: Ida and Brian share their love advice in celebration  
of Valentines day.  
Below: Residents Ethyle and Susan baked pies in recognition 
of Nation Pie Day! 

Above & Left: Merle, Wendy, 
and Lorene enjoy some sweet 
treats and soak up the sun-
shine on an unusually warm 
day in February.  

Right: Congrats to 
Sheri for being our 
March Spelling Bee 

Champion! 

Left: Judy shows off the 
pipe-cleaner flowers the 
residents made as we all 
anxiously await spring and 
all the beauty it brings! 

Right: Mark helps make 
rice crispy treats during 

one of our joint  
neighborhood  

activities. 


